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On March 20, 2025, the Public Prosecutor of Paris informed the Management Board of the ATALIAN 
Group about the termination of public proceedings against the Group, following its fulfillment of the 
obligations outlined in the Judicial Public Interest Agreement (CJIP) signed on February 7, 2022, with 
the President of the Paris Judicial Court. 
 
 
Under the terms of this agreement, the company LA FINANCIERE ATALIAN committed to implementing 
a two-year compliance program under the supervision of the French Anti-Corruption Agency (AFA).  
 
 
Based on the final report from the AFA in February 2025, which concluded that “a strengthened anti-
corruption framework and a strong compliance dynamic” had been established, the Paris Public 
Prosecutor's Office praised “the Management Board’s commitment to this issue” and informed the 
Group’s representatives that the legal proceedings had been dropped. 
 
 
The Management Board of the Group, for its part, has indicated that it will continue its efforts to maintain 
a compliance program in line with the highest standards.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

About ATALIAN 

 

With sales of €2 billion, over 63,500 employees and a presence in 15 countries, ATALIAN is a leading 

independent European provider of outsourced services to companies and public authorities. The Group 

has over 20,000 customers in the service and industrial sectors. Its services are organized around 

several business lines: Facility Management, Cleaning, Security and Safety, Multi-Technical 

Maintenance & Energy Management, Reception.  

 

For more information, please visit www.atalian.com.  

http://www.atalian.com/

